
 
 
 
 
 

 

VACCINATION PROGRAM UPDATE  
 

September 1, 2021 
 
To our valued customers: 
 
We at ATS Healthcare take great pride knowing our customers continue to offer us their trust with the 
safe and secure delivery of their many life saving and life sustaining products.  During this pandemic, ATS 
has played a vital role in the delivery of COVID 19 vaccines on behalf of a number of provincial health 
authorities. 
 
The sustainability of the value we continue to offer is largely dependent upon a safe and healthy 
workforce.  As such, since the beginning of the COVID 19 pandemic, we have implemented all public 
health directives to keep each of us at ATS safe, as well as our customers and consignees. 
 
Effective October 1, 2021, we will implement a new policy that requires all individuals working at ATS to 
be fully vaccinated or, in the absence of full vaccination,  to provide a negative test result every 72 
hours.  Testing areas will be made available in each our of branch locations.  Assistance in the education 
of vaccination will continue to be available for all employees. 
 
Research has shown vaccination to be greater than 95% effective in reducing illness, hospitalization and 
death and as a result, government and many organizations, including current customers and consignees, 
have begun to mandate full vaccination in the workplace and we anticipate more to follow. 
 
Our goal with this policy is to ensure the continued safety of our people, our service offerings, and those 
we interface with daily. 
 
Wishing you continued good health. 
 
 
Bryan McMahon 
Vice President 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 


